
 
 
 

 
END 

CLEARCUTTING 
in CALIFORNIA! 

 
 
Join Forests Forever in telling Gov. Jerry Brown to support efforts to end the  

destructive practice of clearcutting in our state! 
 
Dear Gov. Brown, 
 Clearcutting is destructive, wasteful, and unnecessary, costing taxpayers millions 
in water treatment and fighting the more-frequent and -intense wildfires it helps create.   

Clearcutting destroys critical habitat and recreational opportunities and 
contributes greenhouse gases to the atmosphere.   

Please actively support legislative efforts to end clearcutting in California-- once 
and for all! 
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Send petition to: 
FORESTS FOREVER 
142 Sansome St. 5th floor 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
415/974-3636 
mail@forestsforever.org 
www.forestsforever.org 

 


